
Richmond Trails Committee 
Tuesday January 17th, 2017 

 
Present: Callie Ewald, Ian Stokes, Mrtha Marciel, Tyler Merritt, Jim 
Monahan, Sam Graulty, Willie Lee and Jean Bressor 
 
Also present: Colin Green and Lars Whitman 
 
-First item discussed was the newly formed chapter of VMBA, Vermont 
Mountain Bike Association, called Richmond Mountain Trails. 
The Richmond Mountain Trails wants to expand on the Richmond trail system 
using agreements with private landowners to have bike trails on their 
properties. RMT provides liability insurance to the landowners. They are also 
encouraged to sponsor events during the year. They currently have a four -
person board. They expressed an interest in working with the Richmond 
Trails Committee. 
 
-There is approximately $700 left from our OGE grant. Jim will look into 
purchasing various tools through the Home Supply. 
Willie will purchase the lumber he need for signage. 
 
-We looked on a town map at the piece of property that Sally Fellows is 
donating the development rights to. There is about 250 acres of it in 
Richmond. Martha is coordinating a walk of Sally’s property with her, for the 
first Friday in February. 
 
-We reviewed the changes we would like to make to the map with Colin 
Green, who is generously donating his time on the map. He suggested making 
the map larger (tabloid size) to accommodate the changes and increase the 
font. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jean Bressor 
1/18/17 


